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From: R. W. Curran <bob@sti.net>

Sent: Friday, March 26, 2010 1:52 PM

To: Metals Hearing <metalshearing@CFTC.gov>
Ce: j@silverstockreport.com

Subject: Position Limits

Dear CFTC:

You asked for "public” input for position limits, as you are finally having a hearing regarding the shameful and on-
going fraudulant manipulation of the silver and gold markets by our(?) govenment through the crooks at JP
Morgan/Chase, etc. My answer is that you need to do your job here, and put an end to this on-going/increasing
NAKED short-selling/interference in the free market mechanism by our own government. If you wanted proof of
this on-going travesty, just check all of you reports for the past several years to view the IMMENSE naked short
positions of the one or two players that have clobbered the silver market especially, while you just looked the
other way. Stop being part of the problem and just do your job, finally, so that the market mechanism can function
as it should. Shame on you for letting this fraud continue for so long! You have hurt a lot of people by being a
party to this fraud by your continued unwillingness to identify the GIANT naked short Manipulation for what it is,
and then put a stop to it!

Bob Curran
California



